
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 Dec 2023 01:26:02
To: DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Enderby Parish Council's Planning Observation
Attachments: 

From: accounts@enderbyparish.org <accounts@enderbyparish.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 12:37 PM
To: Thomas White <tom.white@blaby.gov.uk>; Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: Enderby Parish Council's Planning Observation
 
Dear Tom,
 
Please find below Enderby Parish Council’s Planning Objection to Planning Application 23/1038/HH
 

Plan No. Address Details Decision
23/1038/HH Mr. Daniel Grieves, 

60 Blaby Road, 
Enderby, 
Leics, LE19 4AP.  

Outdoor Swim Spa with 
canopy to front of dwelling 
(retrospective).

See below

Enderby Parish Council noted Planning Application 23/1038/HH is a retrospective Planning 
Application and wishes to make the following strong objection: - 

 An outdoor swim spa is deemed an unsuitable development to be located at the front 
of the property.  It is not in keeping with the street scene and could set a precedent.  
This is contrary to the Blaby District Local Plan (Delivery) Development Plan 
Document DM1 b).

 
Kind regards
 
Sally Stearn, Deputy Clerk to Enderby Parish Council,
Civic Centre, King Street, Enderby, Leicestershire, LE19 4NT 
Tel. 0116 2753711
 

 
Website: https://www.enderbyparish.org.uk
 
Calendar of Meetings: http://www.enderbyparish.org.uk/council-meetings
 
The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Enderby Parish Council.
 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  If you receive this in error, 
please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer and back up device.
 
The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation.  Here is a copy of the Council’s General Privacy 
Notice.
 
Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system.  Whilst Enderby Parish Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we 
cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors.  You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachments
 
Should you wish to subscribe to the Enderby Parish Council’s Newsletter, please visit the Enderby Connection webpage.
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